THE BOROUGH OF EASTLEIGH
(HEDGE END TRAIN STATION OFF-STREET CAR PARK, HEDGE END) (AMENDMENT NO 1) ORDER 2022


STATEMENT OF REASONS


The reason for the proposed height restriction in Hedge End Station Car Park is to prevent over height vehicles from parking in the car park and causing a nuisance.



